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December 30, 2020 
 
Dear Residents, Family Members & Friends, 
 
As the New Year approaches, our teams are preparing to offer residents a Zoom New Years Eve celebration. Thanks 
to our donors and supporters we have more iPads for residents, and additional staff will be on-hand to make the 
evening fun and memorable. Today, our apartment residents are enjoying fitness classes on our TV channel, as well 
as discussions about New Years Resolutions with Rabbi Selevan.  
 
Despite the challenges, the entire Shalom Village team is focused on all aspects of the health and wellbeing of our 
residents. I am sure that all of us are excited to see the end of 2020, while we prepare to welcome the beginning of 
2021. 
 
Below you will find today’s COVID-19 update:   

• Number of staff who have tested positive for COVID: 71 (56 resolved) 
• Number of resident positive COVID Cases: 91 

o Apartments/Assisted Living: 11  
 2 in SVO 2nd floor 
 3 in SVO 3rd floor (1 resolved) 
 6 in SVO 4th floor (2 resolved) 

o Long Term Care (LTC): 80 Positive tests  
 25 in SVO 1st floor (10 resolved) 
 30 in SVO 2nd floor (19 resolved) 
 19 in SVToo 1st floor (2 resolved)  
 6 in SVtoo 2nd floor (1 resolved) 

 
** In addition to this, 3 essential caregivers have also tested positive, and 5 individuals are in hospital. 
 
We are sad to say that today we have had 18 residents pass-away. Our heartfelt sympathies go out to their families 
and loved one’s. 
 
Each day, our staff receive wonderful messages of support from our family members. Below is just one example:  

Thank you to the ENTIRE Shalom Village family. Words can not convey our HEARTfelt Thanks for everything 
you have done and are doing. My Father is watching over us all now as we continue to fight this. As 
everything else, this too shall pass, and we will become stronger ! Thank You. A Special Thank You to all staff 
of the 1st Floor in original building. You are all Blessed. In prayers, Stay Safe all. 

 
Your kind words and support provide our staff members with daily inspiration as they continue to work tirelessly 
on behalf of our residents.  
 
Respectfully, 

Larry 
Dr. Larry Levin 
Interim CEO, Shalom Village  


